
International Nurses Day 2021

12 May was International Nurses Day, we celebrated it by getting people working with general practice nurses across London to &lsquo;shine a

light&rsquo; on their colleagues who had worked particularly hard during the pandemic. You can read the full article here.

We also had two first-hand reflections written by general practice nurses working in London, which can be read here:

Be ready for unprecedented times &ndash; 31 years in NHS nursing

Being a nurse in GP land during a global pandemic

This animation was shared on our social media channels, include Twitter.

 

Happy #InternationalNursesDay It is important that we recognise the significant contributions nurses have had in the health service, especially during

the pandemic. We've created an animation video commemorating all nurses who work in general practice.#IND2021 #generalpractice

pic.twitter.com/xNjvJY7BoF

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) May 12, 2021


